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City of Red Bud 

Planning Commission Meeting 

January 17, 2017 

Meeting Minutes 

 
The January 17, 2017, meeting of the Red Bud Planning Commission was called to order by Chairman 
Richard Roehrkasse at 7:00 pm.   
 

Members Present:  Jeff Hicks, Andrea Letcher-Martin, Dan McCarthy, Richard Roehrkasse, and Doug 
Sachtleben. 
 

Others City Officials Present: Mayor Tim Lowry.  

 

In the Audience:  No additional attendees. 

 

Meeting Minutes:  
Roll Call by Secretary; a quorum was present. 

 
Richard Roehrkasse announced there are no scheduled hearings.  

 
Richard circulated a Contact Information packet to the Commissioners and asked them to please review 
the data and correct any information as needed. 
 
December, 2016, Planning Commission meeting minutes were reviewed.  Move to approve was made by 
Jeff Hicks, 2

nd
 by Dan McCarthy with unanimous approval.  

 
Per Richard Roehrkasse the Maintenance Checklist continues to be reviewed by the City Council.   
 
Discussion regarding the ‘small homes concept’ occurred.  Andrea will share some research she has 
gathered with the Commissioners. 
 
Discussion regarding the speed limits on Rte. 3 near the west entrance to the city limits occurred.  As part 
of last month’s Hollmann hearing, The Mayor commented that IDOT will be contacted and research will be 
required. 
 
Three members have expiring terms in 2017:  Andrea Letcher, Dan McCarthy, and John Holzum.  Andrea 
noted that she will seek re-nomination 
 
The Budget memo for FY ‘18 has been released by Dustin Ziebold, Finance Clerk.  This will be 
coordinated among Andrea, Richard, Jeff M, and Dustin. 
 
Having no further business, Dan McCarthy moved to adjourn, Jeff Hicks seconded, and motion passed 
unanimously at 7:24 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Douglas Sachtleben, Secretary  


